
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 16, 2006 
 
 
David Archbold 
Managing Director 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
PO Box 2502 GT 
3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
85 North Sound Road 
Grand Cayman 
Cayman Islands 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold, 
 
Digicel hereby requests a two-week extension to the 20 January deadline for response 
to Cable & Wireless’ LRIC costing manual given the delay in receiving soft copies of the 
fixed and mobile excel models.  
 
Digicel first requested sight of these models on 21 December 2005 but only received 
these after close of business on 11 January 2006.  This effectively has left us with just 
six business days, to produce an informed response on the consultation, since we 
received the key modelling information, which is neither practicable nor fair.   Had Cable 
and Wireless volunteered to submit the models much earlier, without the intervention of 
the Authority, there would have been no need to adjust the timelines. 
 
Given that other parties have previously been granted extensions earlier in this process, 
Digicel trust that our request can be facilitated on this occasion. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
John D. Buckley 
Chief Executive Officer 


